Freedom of Information Officer,

Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade,
Iveagh House,

80 St Stephen’s Green
Dublin 2

Dear FOI Officer,

[ wish to make the following request under the Freedom of Information Act

1. All documents concerning the disposal of wine by the Department from October
2014 to the current date 16th October 2015. To include any internal
communications within the Department both prior to and subsequent to the
disposal. Including any communications between the officers responsible for the
disposal and staff in the Minister's office and press office regarding same.

2. All documents related to the purchase of wine by the department in the year
2015

I am happy to receive this information in electronic form by email to
by post to:

Justin McCarthy
Morning Ireland
RTE Newsroom
Donnybrook

Dublin 4 RECEIVED

Kind Regards, 21 oCT 2015
Justin McCarthy FOI and

Morning Ireland Data Pr .
5 t
RTE Newsroom Otection

Donnybrook
Dublin 4




